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2nd May 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year One Summer Term Visits & Activities 
 
 
As part of our upcoming topic ‘Oliver with a Twist’ topic during the summer term, we have arranged a visit to the 
Rural Life Centre in Farnham.  The trip will take place on Thursday 25th May 2017.  

The day will include a range of workshops led by experienced leaders.  The children will be exploring different 
aspects of Victorian life, where they will have the opportunity to experience a Victorian school day and much 
more!  

We will be travelling by coach and will leave school promptly at 8:45am. We would therefore appreciate it if 
children arrived at school no later than 8.30 am to allow for an early registration before boarding the coach. 
  
 Pupils will need to bring: 

- a packed lunch in a rucksack 

- two drinks for the day in throw away containers 

- children will need to wear school uniform and sensible footwear 

- appropriate clothing depending on the weather e.g. sun cream/hat or rain coat. 
 

 
You are invited to make a voluntary contribution to cover the cost of your child taking part in the educational visit 
detailed above. The total cost of visits for the Summer term is £16. We confirm that the contribution represents 
our estimate of the costs shared equally amongst all pupils. No child will be excluded from the visit through an 
inability to pay, but if there are insufficient contributions then the visit may have to be cancelled. Please come 
and speak to us if you are having any difficulties in making this payment.  All contributions and permissions must 
be given via ParentPay by Friday 19th May. 
 
 

We will need a few parent volunteers to accompany us on both of these trips. If you are interested, please speak 
to your child’s class teacher. Please note you will require a DBS (previously CRB) or List 99 check before the day of 
the visit.    
 
 
Many thanks for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Year 1 Team 
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